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St. Helena’s Church of England Primary School 
“It is our responsibility to learn and achieve our dreams as a family” 

Upcoming dates 

Friday 23rd May – End of Term 5  

Monday 2nd June – School Reopen 
(Start of Term 6)  

Wednesday 4th June – September 
Reception intake, 1st taster 
afternoon  

Thursday 5th June – Y5&Y6 
Terrible Tudors at Grimsby 
Auditorium  

Wednesday 11th June – September 
Reception intake, 2nd taster 
afternoon  

Thursday 26th June– New 
reception intake– Parents’ meeting 
5pm  

Friday 27th June – Sports Day, KS1 
in the morning, KS2 in the afternoon.   

Thursday 3rd July– Whole school 
transition afternoon, spending time 
with their new teacher for 
September.  

Monday 7th July– Bishop of Lincoln 
(Stephen Conway) visiting the school 
and a church service at 2.30pm– all 
welcome to attend the service.  

Saturday 12th July– Summer Fayre    

Friday 18th July– Reports  

Tuesday 22nd July– End of the 
school year.  

8th–10th October – PGL 
Residential (Y5 & Y6) 

As we come to the end of a short but busy and exciting half-term, I’d 
like to share some highlights from across the school. 

Our youngest children in Nursery and Reception have had a special 
week welcoming new life with the arrival of chicks. They’ve loved 
watching them hatch and grow – a fantastic learning experience. 
Year 1 enjoyed a brilliant day at Skegness Cricket Club, developing 
new cricket skills, playing games, and working as a team in a fun 
outdoor setting. Year 2 have been full of enthusiasm during their PE 
lessons, showing great teamwork and energy in a range of active 
games and challenges. 

Years 3 and 4 have been busy with fascinating science experiments 
focused on dental hygiene. They’ve learned how to keep their teeth 
healthy and have shown excellent curiosity and interest. Year 5 took 
part in Bikeability training, developing essential road safety and 
cycling skills. The instructors were full of praise for their confidence 
and positive attitude. 

Finally, a huge well done to Year 6 for their fantastic effort during 
SATs week. They showed real determination, focus, and maturity—
we are all very proud of how hard they worked. 

Although the term has been short, it’s been packed with learning, 
fun, and achievement. Enjoy the well-deserved week off, and we 
look forward to welcoming everyone back refreshed for the final 
term of the year. 

Ed Anderson 

Headteacher 

Our School Vision 

 

Opening minds, widening horizons, developing a better world. 

 

We seek to reveal and develop the talents of everyone, so that we 
may flourish and become the valued and valuable person God 
intended us to be. We work towards every member of our school 
community being happy, confident, committed learners, reaching 
their full academic potential. We strive to open minds, widen 
horizons and develop a better world. We do this by providing a 
foundation of strong moral and social values, ensuring all can play 
an active, responsible role within the community. 

 

“I have come that they may have life, and have it to the full.” 

John 10:10 
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Sun Cream and Sun Hats Reminder 

Now that the weather is finally improving, please ensure that children come 

to school with sun cream and a sun hat. 

Children will need to apply their own sun cream, so please choose a 

product they can manage independently. 

Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe in the sun! 

Sports Day – Save the Date! 

Friday 27th June 

KS1 – Morning (Year 1 and 2) 

KS2 – Afternoon Year 3, 4,5 & 6) 

We look forward to a fantastic day of fun and teamwork! 

 

Reception and Little Explorers’ Sports Day will be held on Thursday 26th 

June at 1:30pm in school. 

•Thursday 5th June – Year 6 Terrible Tudors trip (with Year 5) 

•Thursday 5th June – Year 6 Transition Meeting with JSTC 

•Tuesday 1st & Wednesday 2nd July – Year 6 Transition Days at King Edward, 
Spilsby 

•Thursday 3rd July – Year 6 Induction Day at JSTC and QEGS 

•Friday 4th July – Year 6 Induction Day at JSTC 

•Wednesday 9th July – Year 6 Induction Day at Skegness Grammar School 
•Friday 18th July – Year 6 Night at the Mirage, Mablethorpe 

•Monday 21st July– Year 6 speech evening 6pm start 
•Tuesday 22nd July, 2:30pm – Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Important Reminder: No Nuts in School  

We have a new child in school with a severe nut allergy, so we kindly ask 

that no nuts or nut-containing products are brought into school. This 

includes items like peanut butter, Nutella, cereal bars with nuts, and certain 

snack foods. 

Thank you for your support in keeping our school a safe environment for 
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Year 5 and Year 6 - Terrible Tudors Production 

As part of their history studies, the Y5 and Y6 children will be going to 

Grimsby Auditorium on Thursday 5th June to watch the Terrible Tudors. 

This exciting experience will act as a post-learning opportunity for Y6 and 

an engaging pre-teach introduction for Y5 ahead of their next academic 

year. 

The children will travel by coach, leaving at approximately 9am and 

returning in the early afternoon. They should attend in full school uniform 

and will need to bring a packed lunch as they will not return in time for a 

school dinner. 

Celebrating 30 Years in Education - Congratulations Mrs Davis! 

We are delighted to share that Mrs Davis has now worked in education for 

an incredible 30 years! 

This wonderful milestone has been recognised with a certificate from 

Lincolnshire County Council and some well-deserved vouchers. In true Mrs 

Davis style, always thinking of others before herself, she has chosen to use 

the vouchers to buy lots of lovely new toys for Little Explorers. 

A huge thank you and congratulations to Mrs Davis for her dedication, 

kindness and continued commitment to our children. We are so lucky to 

have you! 

Important Notice: School Going Cashless After May Holidays  

We would like to inform you that after the May holidays, our school will be 

going cashless. 

All future payments will need to be made either online via Parentmail or by 

credit/debit card at the school office. 

The change is part of our ongoing efforts to improve efficiency and security 

in the way we manage school payments. 

If you have any questions or need support with ParentMail, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school office. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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After School Clubs 

Next term the following clubs will be running. 

 

Monday Cricket Y3 & Y4 continuing 

Tuesday Lego Club Y1 & Y2 (15 maximum) 

Wednesday Tennis Y5 & Y6 continuing 

Thursday  No Clubs 

Friday  Cricket Y1 & Y2 continuing 

 

If your child would like to join one of the clubs, please complete the consent 

below and return to the school office on Monday 2nd June. 

 

——————————————————————————————- 

After School  Clubs - Term 6 

I consent to ……………………………………….. Joining the ………………. 

After School Club. 

 

Date ………………………….  Signature ……………………………. 
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